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January 30, 2025 
 
           VIA: EMAIL 
 
To the Friends of Bouchie – Milburn Society, 
 
Re:  Letter of Support for the Bouchie Lake Century Family Recognition Project 
 
I write to you to express my support for the Bouchie Lake Century Family Recognition Project 
through the Friends of Bouchie – Milburn Society.  This important project seeks to build awareness 
of the rich history of the Bouchie Lake and Milburn Lake areas providing recognition to the families 
that settled and contributed to the community over the years.  I am encouraged by the outreach 
this project aims to achieve with both the Lhtako Dene Nation as well as the Nazko First Nation to 
connect local communities.   
 
From the establishment of a cenotaph, to plaque(s) acknowledging the “Century Families” as well 
as proposed promotional videos and a car rally fundraiser, the Bouchie Lake Century Family 
Recognition Project is hard at work to create an identity for the community that supports pride, 
empowerment and engagement. 
 
I congratulate the Friends of Bouchie – Milburn Society on what they have achieved, and I look 
forward to this project moving forward. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Sheldon Clare, M.A. 
MLA for Prince George – North Cariboo 
 

 


